
 
 
September 9, 2025 
 
 
Jungwon Park, MD 
Cascadian Plastic Surgery, PLLC 
Sent only via email: drpark@cascadianplasticsurgery.com 
  
 
RE: Determination of Reviewability #25-14 – Department’s Decision 
 
 
Jungwon Park, MD: 
 
Thank you for your September 9, 2025, email notifying the Certificate of Need (CN) program that 
Cascadian Plastic Surgery PLLC will not be seeking licensure as an Ambulatory Surgical Facility 
(ASF). 
 
CONCLUSION 
Because Cascadian Plastic Surgery PLLC will not be licensed as an ASF, the CN program does 
not have regulatory oversight of this facility and Certificate of Need review is not required at this 
time. 
 
CHANGES THAT MAY AFFECT THIS DECISION 
This determination is based on the understanding that Cascadian Plastic Surgery PLLC will not be 
licensed as a healthcare facility type regulated by the CN program. If, in the future, the facility 
pursues ASF licensure or any other licensure that falls under CN oversight, a new Determination 
of Reviewability or full Certificate of Need review will be required. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to arrange for a meeting to discuss this decision, please 
call (360) 236-2955. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 
Office of Community Health Systems 
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